
 

 

Southern Consulting 

 

1208 Hwy 47 East    Dickson, Tennessee 37055 

Telephone: (615) 740-8777        Fax: (615) 441-8776        E-mail: trentacs@comcast.net 

 

 

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Mr. Jonathan Pfingsten 

Mail Control No. 617583 USNRC 

Region I Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 2100  

Renaissance Boulevard King of Prussia, PA 19406 

 

RE:   NRC License 41-25501-01, Docket 030-35281 

 

 

Dear Mr. Pfingsten: 

 

Regarding your letter dated March 17, 2020, the following provides the information requested: 

• Southern Consulting will not have facilities permanently located at Ft Campbell for 

storage of nuclear density gauges.   We will only utilize, not store, the gauges at temporary 

job sites located at Fort Campbell, Kentucky 

• The address in which we store our gauges is 1208 Hwy 47 E, Dickson, TN 37055.  The 

address is located in agreement state Tennessee. 

• The gauge manufacturer or other person licensed by the NRC or an Agreement State will 

perform nonroutine maintenance or repair operations that require detaching the source or 

source rod from the gauge. 

 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please call me at (615) 

740-8777. 

      

 

      Sincerely, 

      SOUTHERN CONSULTING 

 

 

         

 

 

 

      Trent Smith, P.E.     

      Project Manager 

 


